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Dear Penny 

Re: 

Your ref.: 

Request for CH1 assistance/information (Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital) 
PHI.]D/070301 ph.d oc 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 July 2001, and for bringing the above matter to my 
attention. 

The same issue has also been brought to the attention of the Commission for Health 
Improvement in other ways. Please be assured that we are currently considering all 
options, and will contact you again in due course. 

Thank you once again. 

Yours sincerely 

Code Ai J 
Peter Homa (Dr) 
Chief Executive 


